Hawbaker, Lisa

From: Steve Jeffrey <stevenfaith235@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, December 24, 2018 11:14 AM

To: Office State Actuary, WA

Subject: Option to have a ROTH 457(b) Deferred Comp Account

Please consider legislation and policy at DRS to allow state employees the option to have a ROTH 457(b) deferred comp
account. Currently, | only have the option of a standard 457(b) deferred comp. account.

Boeing allows employees to put money in a standard 401(k) and/or a ROTH 401(k) up to the IRS limits.

Faith Jeffrey
PERS 2 covered employee



